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Members of the Board

Please do not approve or create a new XXX domain. There are many studies that have shown
that pornography is damaging to families and relationships and is extremely addictive to many
if not most individuals. I feel pornography is already too prevalent on the internet.

Additionally, neither ICANN nor the company urging the establishment of this new domain are
arguing that the XXX domain would clean up the .COM domain and require all pornographers
to move to . XXX. The .COM domain is a cash cow for pornographers and they are not leaving
it. ICANN has no enforcement powers to make them leave and thus clean up .COM.
Pornographers would simply expand to .30 and maintain their current .COM sites, perhaps
doubling the number of porn sites and doubling their menace to society.

I've known far too many women whose husbands have become addicted to pornography
through the internet, and it has destroyed their families. One click led to another and another.
Those led to behavior changes, other addictions, skewed views of reality, and the inability to
function properly in society (one man's job was affected). Please don't destroy more families by
making porn even more accessible.

Please do not create a . XXX domain.
Sincerely,

Tiffiny Gunther
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